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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 4:18 PM

To: 'Karen Culpepper’; Records Clerk

Cc: Nonnye Grant

Subject: RE: FPSC Publication Mailing List

Good afternoon, Ms. Culpepper,

We are in receipt of your attached change of information. We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory. If she has any questions, she will be in contact
with you.

Thank you for your information.

Sincerely,

Jarndra Joto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us

(850) 413-6010

From: Karen Culpepper [mailto:Karen.Culpepper@fmpa.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 3:51 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPSC Publication Mailing List

Dear Ms. Stauller:

Karlier this year I returned a paper notice confirming that FREDERICK M. BRYANT would like to receive hard

copies ol notices for all scheduled events.

If possible, going forward I would like to change the receipt of all notices to electronic notices and add other
recipients as follows:

Fred.brvant@hnpa.com
Jody.Imklea@hnpa.com
Dan.ohagan@lmpa.com
Karcn.culpepper@lmpa.com

Please let me know if this will be a problem.

Many thanks,
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Karen Culpepper

Karen Culpepper, CP, FRP
Oflice Manager

Olhice ol the General Counsel
Florida Municipal Power Agency
2061 Delta Way, Suite 2
Tallahassee, FI. 32303

Tt (850) 297-2011

F: (850) 297-2014

Mailing: P. O. Box 3209
Tallahassee, FI. 32315-3209

Karen.culpepper@limpa.com
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